NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Bonacic Meets with Ellenville Regional Hospital President
and CEO Steve Kelley

JOHN J. BONACIC December 19, 2016

(Middletown, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) met today in his district

office with Steve Kelley, President, and CEO of the Ellenville Regional Hospital. The purpose
of the meeting was to discuss the hospital's proposed construction of a new facility, and

ways that the state could work with the hospital to help finance, and complete the project.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-j-bonacic/landing

